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Image Release Policy

Attendance of Kern County Library programs or events constitutes consent to be photographed and/or
videotaped for use in print and/or electronic publicity for the Kern County Library.

To ensure the privacy of individuals and children, images will not be identified using full names or
personal identifying information without written approval from the photographed or videotaped
subject, parent, or legal guardian. If you do not want us to use a photo or video of you or your child,
please tell the Library staff member coordinating the event prior to the program.

Policy approved by Kern County Counsel, Dec. 2014.
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